
 

Photograph/Information Release Form 
for the Wilson Child Care Center 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
 
Wilson College Child Care Center participates in newspaper articles, displays in the 
classroom, displays at events, and our own website.  By signing this form, you are 
giving permission for photos of your child to be taken as well as for their names to 
be used in photo captions and news articles. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wilson College Child Care Center 
 
 
 
 
Child’s Name:______________________________________________________ 
 
Parent Signature:_________________________________________________  Date:____________________ 
 


